
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 2 OF SNOHOMISH COUNTY, 

WASHINGTON 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commission of Public Hospital 
District No. 2, Snohomish County, Washington, will hold a special Board Meeting 
to review and approve the 2025 District budget on October 16, 2024 at 6:00 – 8:00 
PM. Please note, this meeting will be offered in-person, (4710 196th Street 
SW-Lynnwood, WA 98036) or virtual (Zoom). The meeting agenda and 
Zoom information may be obtained at verdanthealth.org, then navigate to 
Public Meetings & Reports. Contact Verdant Health Commission at 
425-582-8600 for additional information. 

Karianna Wilson
President of the Commission 
Public Hospital District No. 2 
Snohomish County, Washington 

https://verdanthealth.org/about/public-hospital-district/public-meetings-reports/

